
 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I have received notice of strike action for Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. 

 

At this stage, I am not able to specify which classes will be affected.  I understand that this 

is inconvenient and will try to get the information to you as soon as I receive it. 

 

In the meantime, I am rearranging Sport’s Day, which was planned to take place on 

Friday 7th July.  This will now take place on Friday 30th June. 

 

 

I will write to you again if I have any further information to share with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
B Jackson 

 

Ms B Jackson  

 

Headteacher 
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